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Customer, IUB <customer@iub.iowa.gov>
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Vance via Iowa Utilities Board <iub@iowa.gov> Mon, Feb 11, 2019 at 12:08 PM
Reply-To: Vance <wvancebbf@hotmail.com>
To: customer@iowa.gov

Submitted on Monday, February 11, 2019 - 12:08pm 
 
Submitted values are: 
 
 
   ==Consumer Information== 
     First Name: William 
     Last Name: Vance 
     Address: 122 Main St. S. 
     City: Hazleton 
     State: Iowa 
     Zip Code: 50641 
     Email Address: wvancebbf@hotmail.com 
 
 
List of IUB Dockets: Alliant Energy's Energy Efficiency Plan (Docket No. 
EEP-2018-0003) 
Comments: Dear IUB:  Having talked to Senators/Representatives about the 
Energy Efficiency program by Alliant, one legislator thought that there was 
an opt out attached to the bill they passed last year.  After finding the 
bill and reading through it, it was very difficult to even comprehend what 
the bill was saying.  It would take a person to have to read through all the 
codes in place to decipher what the bill really says.  Todays technology for 
energy savings is being put in place in almost every product on the market. 
Enough information has been disseminated for the public to be aware of how to 
reduce/save on their usage of gas and electricity.  Although Alliant's plan 
may be a useful and proper plan for them to formulate, I think the Energy 
Efficiency Program has fulfilled it's purpose and it's time the program was 
ended.  The customers have been paying since 1990 and the money spent by the 
Utilities surely has been enough to inform the public sufficiently by now. 
The legislature has provided an opt out of paying the Utilities the extra 
money and have stated that if enough opt out the program could end for lack 
of funds.  I hope the enough consumers realize that they can opt out, unless 
I had asked a legislator about it both him and I would not be sure what the 
bill they passed said.  I have also read through Alliant's new plan, and have 
no clue as how to understand all the information contained in it.  What is so 
frustrating in this issue and the smart meter issue is how it seems no one 
party has the answer, it is always some other party that should be asked the 
questions.  The Governors office refers to the legislature, the legislature 
refers to the IUB, the IUB (maybe I should be careful here) refers to the 
legislature.  I know your task is to examine the plan before you and it's 
effectiveness, my thought is it's time the Energy Efficiency Programs end and 
the consumers keep their money to pay their utilities bill.  Understanding 
the bill passed, and how it works before anyone can opt out is very unclear. 
When talking to some legislators, I am thinking they do not even understand 
what they passed and how it will work it's way out.  Can we opt out of the 
charge before the March ruling by the IUB, do we have to wait until 2020 to 
not be charged the money on our bills, will Alliant and the other Utilities 
inform us with flyers and mailings that have to be revised 3 or 4 times?  In 
talking to a legislator, Alliant will have lobbyists attending the meeting 
the legislative body hold concerning the these and other utility issues, 
hopefully what comes out of those meetings will not make your job worse. 
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Yours Wm. Vance 
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://iub.iowa.gov/node/105/submission/488 
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